

January 2, 2024

Dear Parents,

With the beginning of the New Year, the Faith Formation department is looking forward to our Reconciliation sacramental program. If you are a parent of a 4<sup>th</sup> grader and are interested in your child participating in the sacrament of Reconciliation and have not completed the registration form for sacramental preparation please find the form on our website.

Our Reconciliation process will include:

- Reconciliation Retreat child only, Monday, February 26th OR Tuesday, February 27th at 5:00pm in the Social Hall
  (RSVP is required if you are in our on line program or a catholic school family. All "in person" students will attend during class time)
- Family Celebration of Reconciliation at a sacramental prayer service on Thursday, March 7<sup>th</sup> at 6:00pm in Church. Several priests will be available to celebrate the sacrament.
- **Ice cream social will follow the prayer service** (RSVP requested for ice cream social only)

We are looking forward to working with your children to prepare them to celebrate God's mercy and forgiveness.

Jodí and Joanna

